COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchureh Street, E.C.3.
4th August, 1950,

vear I, van der Weel,

With reference to your letter of the 12¢h June
lest regarding the "TANKHAVER I", "TANKHAVEN II" and
TPANKHAVEN IIIM, I wonder if you will kindly let
ve have a 1line at your convenience as to whebher
any developwents have yet taken place in these cases.

With kindeat regards,
Yours sincerely,

~ Pe He van der Vieel,Esq.,
ROTTERDAK .




